
 

ISM/LMC/Open Evening early finish/September 2025  
 
 
 
16th September 2025  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

OPEN EVENING – THURSDAY 25th SEPTEMBER 2025 
 

Our annual Open Evening will be taking place on Thursday 25th September, and we look forward to 
welcoming prospective new Year 7 pupils and parents/carers. 
 
Our Open Evening gives us an opportunity to showcase Etone College at its best.  In order to ensure 
the school is fully prepared for the evening, pupils will be dismissed from school at 12.45pm.  If your 
child is entitled to free school meals and you would like them to collect a lunch from the café prior to 
leaving school, please complete the form via this link by Tuesday 23rd September 2025. 
 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/fv66V55sVS 
 
 
Should the early finish time cause you any inconvenience, please send a note to your child’s Head of 
House and arrangements will be made for your child to remain on site until 3.15pm. 
 
Pupils returning to help on the evening will receive a separate letter and need to arrive on site by 
4.15pm in full school uniform and will be dismissed from 7.30pm.  Parents/carers should arrange the 
necessary transport arrangements for pupils to and from school. 
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/fv66V55sVS

